

Dear Brothers and Sisters of Saint Louise de Marillac Parish,
 
Recent events have shown us that life can change quickly.
It is a reminder to us that life is a gift to be cherished and now is the opportunity to deepen our relationship with Our Heavenly Father.
We are doing our best to continue serving the needs of our parish community during these difficult times.
The church will remain open from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm for personal devotions.  Please maintain appropriate social distancing when you visit.
Confessions will be on Saturday from 4:00 to 5:00 pm in the school classrooms.  Signs will be posted and staff will be on site to give guidance.   Additional times may be added in the future.
Staff is also working hard to begin a livestream of all Masses.   You can follow along on the St. Louise Facebook page. 
I am working with parish leadership to reach out to families by phone to say hello and ask them to join us in prayer and answer questions they might have.
Please check our parish website regularly for information and updates.  You can also text "sldm" to 84576 to receive updates.
Finally, while our ability to receive your offertory gifts has been seriously comprised, our need to pay our bills continues.  Please consider mailing your offertory gifts, or sign up for e-giving on our website.
As pastor, I am saddened we cannot gather as a community to worship and celebrate.  However, the safety and well-being of all must be considered.
Until such time that we can gather together, know that I am with you in spirit and praying for you, my beloved parishioners. 
Be kind to each other and may God bless us! 
